
From: Carter, Jashaun A. [mailto:JCarter@FCVirginias.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2014 1:12 PM 
To: Michael Wong 

Subject: Re: 

 
Michael, 
 
Do to a change in my job location, I will have to step down from my position as a board member on the 
Housing Authority. I enjoyed my time on the board and it has been a positive experience for me. 
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